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California Rancher Earns Regional Environmental Stewardship Award  
 
Sacramento, Calif. – California Cattlemen’s Association member and nominee, Guido Frosini, was recognized 
Thursday among cattle operations from across the U.S. as one of seven regional winners of the 2014 regional 
Environmental Stewardship Award Program (ESAP). The awards, announced during the 2014 Cattle Industry Summer 
Conference, honor the industry’s best land stewards. The seven regional winners will now compete for the national 
ESAP award, which will be announced during the 2015 Cattle Industry Annual Convention and NCBA Trade Show in 
San Antonio, Texas. 
 
The awards, now in their 24th year, were developed to recognize beef producers for their efforts to implement practices 
which improve the environmental sustainability of their operations. The ESAP award is sponsored by Dow 
AgroSciences, USDA Natural Resources Conservations Service, U.S. Fish and Wildlife Service, National Cattlemen’s 
Beef Association and the National Cattlemen’s Foundation. 
 
The 2014 regional winners are: Conlan Ranches California/True Grass Farms, Valley Ford, Calif.; Rock Hills Ranch, 
Lowry, S.D.; Wineinger-Davis Ranch, Colo.; Rocosa Ridge Ranch, Bosque County, Texas; Nichols Farms LTD, 
Bridgewater, Iowa; Sherwood Acres Farm, LaGrange, Ky.; Two Rivers Ranch, Thonotosassa, Fla. 
 
“The cattlemen and women of this country take seriously their responsibility to the environment. Each of these award 
recipients serves as a shining example of how the beef industry is working to preserve open space and leave the land 
better than they found it,” said NCBA President Bob McCan. “The ESAP award serves as a showcase for the practices 
used by farmers and ranchers to improve air, land and water quality. Those practices, in turn benefit the land, improve 
fish and wildlife habitat and serve as an outstanding example to their fellow producers.” 
 
The work by cattlemen and women to protect their natural resources helps to improve the environmental sustainability 
of the beef industry. Those efforts also help this year’s regional winners improve the land for future generations, a goal 
shared by each of these operations. 
 
Frosini says livestock are part of an ecosystem management plan which has enabled him to help his great aunt, Ione 
Conlan, achieve their lifetime goal of making the ranches better than when they began to repurpose the ranches’ 
grazing lands for future generations to come. 
 

#### 
Founded in 1917, the California Cattlemen’s Association (CCA) represents California’s $1.75 billion beef cattle industry 
on legislative and regulatory affairs and remains the number one voice for the industry today.  CCA is an affiliate of the 
National Cattlemen’s Beef Association, which represents America’s cattle farmers and ranchers. © 
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